
The following information was provided to ISSC: 
 
Washington State is in the process of conducting a recall of oyster shellstock 
harvested from the Kilisut Harbor growing area in Jefferson County, WA. All 
oysters harvested from July 18th through today are being recalled due to high 
levels of PSP detected in samples. Our action level for closure is 80 micrograms. 
The lab results indicated 98 micrograms.  
 
Affected oysters were shipped by Hama Hama Company WA-0259-SP to the 
following locations:  

1. The Dutch (Nashville, TN) - 25 dz - received and destroyed. 

2. Shuck Oyster Bar (Costa Mesa, CA) - 10 dz - delayed in transit, working 
on destroying with FedEX - restaurant has been notified and will destroy 
upon arrival.  

3. Seminole Hardrock (Hollywood, FL) - 50 dz - received and destroyed. 

It is believed these locations are the only ones affected by the recall. Please contact 
us if you have any questions.  

Thank you, 

Dani Toepelt, R.S. 
Shellfish Licensing & Certification Section Manager 
Environmental Public Health 
Washington State Department of Health 
danielle.toepelt@doh.wa.gov 
360-236-3347 office 
www.doh.wa.gov  
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